The Honorable Tony Evers
Governor of Wisconsin
115 East State Capitol 
Madison, WI 53707

RE:  Request to Sign SB 394, The APRN Modernization Act
Dear Governor Evers,
I am writing to ask that you sign the Advanced Practice Registered Nurse or APRN Modernization Bill SB 394.  

I am a *** physician working in *** Wisconsin. In the time that I have practiced, I worked side by side with nurse practitioners for *** years. I believe they provide quality and competent care. They are safe providers. They are found in all areas of health care and are needed to continue to provide the high-quality care Wisconsin is known for.  Nurse practitioners have over 50 years of data that supports the quality care and outcomes that they are known for. 

***personal story/input***

I encourage you to sign the Advanced Practice Registered Nurse or APRN Modernization Bill SB 394.     This will help to provide continued access to quality care in a timely manner especially in rural areas and underserved areas.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

